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Global intellectual property expert Sophie Peat has joined the Ogier partnership to
spearhead Ogier's IP team. Her arrival brings Ogier's partnership to 100-strong.

Sophie brings over a decade of top-tier international experience to her practice, which
encompasses the clearance, prosecution, exploitation and enforcement of the full suite of IP
rights, including brands and trademarks, copyright, industrial designs and patents, throughout the
world.

Throughout her career Sophie has effectively and creatively managed the IP portfolios of some of
the world’s leading companies across a wide variety of sectors, first with a focus on the EU and
Asia while at King & Wood Mallesons LLP (previously SJ Berwin LLP) in London and, later, with a
focus on the Caribbean, LatAm and offshore financial world as partner at a specialist IP firm based
in the Cayman Islands where she led the practice.

Sophie contributes to the legislative subcommittee advising the Cayman Islands government as to
the desirability and effect of proposed legislation concerning Intellectual Property law
modernisation and reform and played an integral role in the drafting of The Trade Marks Act, 2016
and accompanying regulations.

Her arrival comes amid continued strategic growth for the firm following Ogier's merger with Ogier
Leman in Ireland.

Cayman Islands practice partner James Bergstrom said: "Sophie's arrival is excellent news for
Ogier's intellectual property offering as we continue to expand our offering in response to client
demand. Her reputation in this space is unrivalled and we look forward to working alongside her."
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Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
people.

Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice
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Partner

Cayman Islands

E: sophie.peat@ogier.com

T: +1 345 815 1744
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